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One Heart One Mind

Dear Year 11 pupils / Parents and Carers,

GCSE RESULTS DAY and SIXTH FORM ENROLMENT
As we come to the end of term, the guidance around social distancing and results days are still
unclear. As much as we would have loved to have seen you all together as a year group, moving
forward we are still unable to confirm this will be possible. As a precaution we are going to make
your results available on a secure app which you can download so results are available to you all at
the same time: Both pupils and parents must download this app.

Apple App Store
https://itunes.apple.com/gb/app/edulink-one/id1188809029?mt=8&ign-mpt=uo%3D4

Android Google Play
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.overnetdata.edulinkone&hl=en

Please note that due to GDPR, GCSE results will only be sent directly to the pupil app.

Sixth Form Enrolment — Thursday 20th and Friday 21t August 9:30am — 2:30pm Appointments
now available!

In order to accommodate the numbers of pupils interested in returning to sixth form, parents can
now book a curriculum meeting on behalf of their daughter / son via the parent app.

You will be allocated a day to enrol and will have an opportunity to select a conviencent
appointment time. Appointments can be made up until and including results day but please note
that slots may fill up fast so we would advise for you to book in advance.

You can access the Sixth Form enrolment appointments by opening the app and clicking on the
Parents’ Evening tab.

If you have any issues downloading the app please contact Mrs Chantler,
chantlerd@broughtonhall.com who will try to resolve any issues. If you have any questions
regarding sixth form enrolment, please contact Mrs Robinson — Support Manager,
robinsond2 @broughtonhall.com

We are currently in the process of following DfE guidance with regards to implementing
arrangements for September. We will notify you of this and any implications this may have on sixth
form once they have been finalised.

We wish our pupils the best of luck for their results day and look forward to welcoming them back
to sixth form.

Sarah Connolly Kate Hayes
Director of Learning Year 10 and 11 Director of Learning Sixth Form

Broughton Hall High School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of young people; we expect all pupils, staff, volunteers and visitors to share this commitment.
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